
You Are Invited To A 
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

 
MAIN STREET/ROUTE 17 SIDEWALKS – PHASE III 

 
TO BE HELD 

 
Tuesday, March 12, 2024 

at 8:00 PM 
 

Council Chambers of Town Hall 
2155 Main Street, Glastonbury 

With Option for Zoom Video Conferencing 
 
 
At its meeting of Tuesday, March 12, 2024, the Town Council will hold a public information 
meeting on the proposed construction of sidewalks along Main Street/Route 17 between Red 
Hill Drive and the Cider Mill.  This will include review of the State of Connecticut, Department of 
Transportation’s approved option for this project and detailed final design of the proposed 
sidewalks. 
 
The public information meeting will be held in person in Council Chambers of Town Hall at 8:00 
p.m. on March 12th with an option for Zoom Video Conferencing and the meeting will be 
broadcast in real time through Public Access Television Channel 16 and live video stream at 
www.glastonburyct.gov/video.  The in-person meeting is open to those wishing to attend.  
 
If you would like to provide public comment to be included as part of the March 12th public 
information meeting, you may do so in person, through Zoom, or by forwarding your comments 
in writing via www.glastonburyct.gov/testimony no later than 2:00 p.m. on March 11th.  You will 
also have an opportunity to forward comments in writing after the meeting at 
www.glastonburyct.gov/testimony.  Public comment may be submitted until a Town Council 
public hearing is scheduled at a future date and concluded.  This information will be made 
available to the Town Council.  
 
You can access the public information meeting by Zoom at the link below: 
 
Join Zoom Webinar: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86879369347?pwd=YaBnSBnLINaMcaRrPGSvfiDlbU7019.1 
 
Join by phone:  +1 646 558 8656 
 
Webinar ID: 868 7936 9347 Passcode: 227846 
 
Any questions in advance of the meeting may be directed to Town Engineer Daniel Pennington 
at (860) 652-7735 or daniel.pennington@glastonbury-ct.gov.     
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